All Saints Pastoral Council Meeting
March 14, 2018

Council Members: Linda Basilico, Bill Steiner, Karin Seubert, Shannon Eggleston,

Staff: Dave Goeckner,
The council began their meeting in prayer.

e Meeting Summary
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Dave distributed a copy of All Saints working facility agreement for review and
discussion.

Dave described several contacts with other entities and their rental policies and
experiences.

Shannon relayed how she thinks the transition into the new facility chaos that was
very present in the beginning has dissipated now.

Linda commented she has not heard any facility use conversations for some time
now. Seems as if people are settling.

Dave wondered if an open house time to support parish community interaction would
be of interest.

Bill has experienced how peaceful and inviting the facility can be for small group
meetings.

Dave posed the question, is it important that someone from the parish is present with
the entity using the facility?

Is an event coordinator needed for evening/weekend (non-business hours)
necessary? Overall the consensus was it would be prudent. Dave outlined several
possible additional security measures that may be developed.

Discussion about the alcohol guidelines was opened for discussion.

Develop rental strategy: advertise we're open for rentals or proceed with a low key
approach. Consensus seemed to be to proceed in a low key manner.

A clarification in verbiage will be considered.

Karin-great parish mission. Feedback has been positive. Lenten project is going
well. Positive things going on in the parish.

* Schedule Next Meeting
The next meeting of the council will be April 11, 2018 at 5:30 p.m.

Closing Prayer:
The council concluded the meeting in prayer.

Respectfully submitted,
Gail Gallagher
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